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Dear Resident/Property Owner, 
 
RE: NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 Revitalization of Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue SE 
 (From Milwaukee Place to 4th Street SE)  
 
The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) would like to inform you of the upcoming 
construction that will take place in your neighborhood as a part of the Revitalization of Martin 
Luther King Jr. Avenue SE project. The project area includes Martin Luther King Jr Avenue SE 
from Milwaukee Place SE to 4th Street SE. Construction is expected to begin March 2020 and we 
anticipate completion at the end of Summer 2021, weather permitting.  
 
The work along this corridor includes new signal design, upgraded streetlights and traffic 
signals, intersection realignment, sidewalk and curb reconstruction, signage and pavement 
marking improvements, enhanced landscape, roadway resurfacing, ADA improvements, 
installation of medians and the installation of bike racks.   
 
We realize this may cause some inconvenience to the community, and we sincerely apologize 
for the inconvenience. Detours and flaggers will be provided to guide motorist and bicyclists 
around the construction zone and maintain public safety. Motorists are urged to use caution, 
anticipate moderate delays and to obey flaggers and construction signage when traveling near 
this area.  
 
The project team is working to complete the construction as quickly and as safely as possible. 
 
Thank you again for your patience and understanding. If you have any questions or additional 
concerns, feel free to contact me at the email address below. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jerrell Johnson for  
District Department of Transportation 
Revitalization of MLK Avenue Project  
Contact: Jerrell@tbaconnects.com   
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